Dear Committee on Higher Education and Research,

I recently joined the British Embassy here in Copenhagen as Science and Innovation Officer. Maintaining and strengthening our bilateral relationship on research collaborations remains a key priority for the UK.

Would members of the Committee have time to meet with us on Thursday, Feb 24<sup>th</sup> for introductions and a discussion on topics like science cooperation, our respective priorities, and Horizon Europe?

I would like to bring along Richard King, head of the Nordic/Baltic Science and Innovation Network (at post in Stockholm, but will be in Copenhagen on that Thursday) and Katherine Dark, head of the Political Section here in Copenhagen.

Best, Anne

Anne Laugesen | Science and Innovation Officer | British Embassy Copenhagen

Kastelsvej 36-40 | DK-2100 Copenhagen

+45 51 44 14 11 | Anne.Laugesen@fcdo.gov.uk





Follow us online: www.gov.uk/fcdo

This email is intended for the addressee(s) only: All messages sent and received by the Foreign, Commonwealth & Development Office may be monitored in line with relevant <u>UK legislation</u>